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Willamette Neighborhood Association (WNA) 
Willamette Falls Drive Fire Station 
Date: April 11, 2012 
 
Call to order: 7:14pm 
 
Attendance: Beth Smolens – WNA Chair; Elizabeth Hall – WNA co-Secretary; Kathi Haugen – 
WNA co-Secretary; Shannen Knight, Mike Murr, Daniel Cowdin, Chas Landskroker, Jane Heisler, 
Steve Hopkins, Kevin Bryce, Jim Markevies, Dave Froode, Shanon Vroman, Carl Edwards, John 
McMath, Bob Stewell, Becky Smith, Dennis Koellermeier, Jane Heisler 
 
Minutes from March accepted.  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
 a. US Bank balance:  $3,853.28 
  1. Deposits: $592 
  2. Withdrawals:  $300    
 
 b. Pacific West Bank balance: $197 
  1. Deposits 
  2. Withdrawals: 

 
 
AGENDA 
 
Guest Speakers: 
 

1.  Chuck Landskroner with Robinwood neighborhood spoke about a petition against the 

LO/Tigard Water Treatment Partnership project. 20 minutes with Q&A(10 min.) 

Chuck shared with group that as a Robinwood resident the Lake Oswego plant expansion in a 

West Linn neighborhood and excavation of Highway 43 is strongly opposed.  A half page flyer 

was passed out listing 9 points of further concern referencing a “Good Neighbor Plan”. 

Previous motion was made in support of measures/accommodations (such as sidewalks) to 

compensate West Linn for LO/Tigard Water Treatment Partnership project.  

2.  LO Water project personnel Jane Heisler and Dennis Koellermeier addressed the Water 
Treatment Facility project review. 20 minutes with Q&A (10 min).  
  
3.  Amy Kyle and Dan Henniger spoke about update on Blue Heron property acquisition. 20 
minutes with Q&A (10 min)   
 
ImagineWillamette.com is a resource for sharing and getting involved in ‘reconnecting the 
community to its landscape’.  Website tabs include regional viewpoints, history, news and 
updates, etc.   
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New Business  

(Discuss again at next meeting as time allows)           

      West Linn Centennial Looking for photos…  

The West Linn Centennial Committee is looking for historic photos (up to 1970) of West Linn 

families, buildings, streets and landmarks. The Committee is planning to collect the photos and the 

stories they tell for a traveling museum to be enjoyed at many venues and functions during 2013. 

The display will also be part of the Centennial celebration in August 2013. This is a unique 

opportunity for families, community organizations, and businesses to share their West Linn history 

for all to enjoy. 

To share your photos and stories, please visit our website and fill out your contact information: 

www.wl100.org  or call Roger Shepherd at 503-557-8905. 

West Linn Centennial Committee was formed in 2010 by the City of West Linn to organize the one 

hundred year anniversary of West Linn. The City of West Linn was incorporated in 1913. 

Contact: Beth Smolens 

503-680-6141 

smolense@gmail.com 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted with Assistance, 

Elizabeth Hall 

 

http://www.wl100.org/
mailto:smolense@gmail.com

